From: Tony Barton [mailto:tony@sustainablehomesdesign.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 07, 2015 8:07 PM

To: blambert@weston.gov; mertman@westongov.com
Subject: Fwd: phase one grant file

Tracy couldn't get this to go through. I'm trying it again from my other email
Tony Barton

Sustainable Homes & Design, LLC

307 756 2561

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Tracy Hunt" <wyosaurusrex@gmail.com>

To: "Tony Barton" <tonyjamesbarton@hotmail.com>, "Bill Lambert"
<blambert@rtconnect.net>, "Randy Rossman" <rossman@rtconnect.net>, "marty Ertman"
<adpro@vcn.com>, "Cheryl Kregel" <cheryl@westongov.com>, "sheriff @westongov.com
<sheriff@westongov.com>

Subject: Re: phase one grant file

On Sat, Mar 7, 2015 at 6:50 AM, Tracy Hunt <wyosaurusrex@gmail.com> wrote:

Attached hereto should the grant file for phase one of the command center
grant we call Phase one. | will send another email containing a similar
file for phase two. The combination were too large to send in one email.
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